
 
 

 

DATE:   January 16, 2025 

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT #1 – REQUEST FOR INTEREST FOR LOS ANGELES 
MUNICIPAL WAREHOUSE NO. 1 REDEVELOPMENT 

 
The Port of Los Angeles’ Request For Interest For Los Angeles Municipal 

Warehouse No. 1 Redevelopment is amended through this notification as described 
below: 

 
  RFI Schedule 
 
  Due to the current wildfires in Southern California, the schedule for the 

RFI has been amended as follows:  
 

Action Important Dates 

RFI Questions Due Thursday, February 13, 2025 

Harbor Department Response to Questions Thursday, March 13, 2025 

SOI/RFI Responses Due Thursday, April 17, 2025 

Interview with Respondents Monday, April 28, 2025 – 

Friday, May 2, 2025 

Community Engagement 3Q 2025 (Approx.) 

RFQ Phase 4Q 2025 (Approx.) 

RFP Phase 1Q 2026 - 2Q 2026 (Approx.) 

*All dates are subject to change. 

 
It is the responsibility of all proposers to review the Port’s website for any RFP 

revisions or answers to questions prior to submitting a proposal in order to ensure their 
proposal is complete and responsive. 
 
 
 
 


